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. 4 %, taking on disability together

Where We Are Now - since March 16th

MARCH \- =

15t: We welcomed Katelyn George full
time as our new Director, Corporate
Development! Rolls Homewood also
donated cinnamon rolls to our office as a
“thank you” for what we do for our
community - they were delicious!!

16t": Easterseals closed our office doors
due to COVID-19 regulations and began
working from home. We did not let
COVID-19 slow us down, we started
posting “At Home Therapy” ideas on our
social media from our Therapists. We
also were able to start conducting
TeleTherapy sessions, this was a great
way to still be able to reach our
community. While our physical doors
were closed, our virtual doors were open
and expanding!

APRIL

2"d: Our Junior Board meeting was able
to stay on schedule and held over a
Zoom call! We had a great turn out and
are always open to growing our Junior
Board.

6th: We were able to donate 700 kid
friendly key chains to Homewood Bagel,
OverEasy and Hoover City Schools to
their free lunch program for
underprivileged children. This was a
great way to give back to our
community!

24%: Virtual Vino 101!! We were thrilled
to still host our Junior Board wine
fundraiser. This was a fun interactive
wine event that is still active and people
are able to enjoy by watching online at
https://virtualvino101.swell.gives/ we
raised $1,500 and mailed out wine tools
to all who donated $20 or more.
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MAY

5th: Trip Cobb with Tito’s Handmade
Vodka has become a very supportive
partner to Easterseals. They donated a
fun basket for us to raffle off. All funds
raised went straight towards purchasing
PPE so we could prepare our offices and
open our doors following the states
guidelines. Thank You Tito’s Handmade
Vodka!

7th: Michael Woolley, Executive Director
was asked to be a part of a Healthcare
Panel that was featured on WBRC6 news.
Michael spoke about how COVID-19 as
effected the nonprofit world.

18th: Our Adult Program and Pediatric
Clinic opened our physical doors and are
seeing clients again, socially distant and
with all the proper PPE needed to stay
safe!

22"d: We have partnered with the Great
Grocery Giveback where we helped
package and handout grocery bags to
those in our community who have lost
their jobs or been furloughed due to
COVID-19. We were honored to be asked
to be a part of this!
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